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I-70 Rest Area at Junction City Closed 

 
As of Thursday, Oct 25th the I-70 eastbound and westbound rest areas between mile 
markers 292 and 294 are temporarily closed due to a water leak. The rest areas are 
located just west of Junction City. It is anticipated that repairs will be made and the rest 
area reopened by Wednesday, Oct 31st. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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